We hope you all remain safe and well. Some of you may have been able to enjoy time in the garden or park with friends and family recently but the weather is certainly not helping us do that at the moment. Fingers crossed for some more sunshine and less rain soon.

We have had some Reception and Yr 1 children back in school since last week and several more Key Worker children are also attending.

Whilst we are not surprised, we are disappointed that we will not see any other year groups back before September.

Home Learning

Mr McKay has emailed further work to all K52 children recently (not just his class).

New resources have also gone on the website for KS2 and Year 2.

Year 1 website resources will be updated next week.



www.topclassschoolwear.co.uk

sales@topclassschoolwear.co.uk

€ 07525 740333

10% discount code from June 1st to July 20th with code: earlybird10

Please keep your emails and photos for the website coming in. It is really lovely to hear from you all.

Remember please that items for the website should be sent to: hello@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

Thanks

Year 5

We are busy making plans to support our Yr 5 children who are of course leaving us this summer. We are hoping to hold some Teams meetings with the children to answer any questions they have about moving to Middle School or discuss any concerns and worries.

Work is going on to produce a Leavers' Book, with the children giving their input by email.

Additionally, we would like to put together a Leavers'
Video in lieu of the traditional Leavers' Service and hope
the Yr 5s will want to participate in this.

There will also be a socially distanced Leavers' Event which the Yr 5s have been invited to attend.

The Yr 5 parents have been contacted by email about these plans - please have a look if you haven't read your email yet.

We continue to keep everyone, near or far, who is unwell or has lost loved ones in our thoughts and prayers.